
Barony of Namron Populace Meeting 
1 October 2020 
 
Their Excellencies Micolay and Uliana presided. Lord Ryan (“Captain”) Savage served as 
Herald. 
 
Word Fame: 
Hu Zhen: Friend in Brazil is making wooden swords, still participating even though there are no 
local SCA opportunities. 
Their Excellencies: September Kingdom Awards- Koia received a Sable Thistle for Costuming; 
Sigridr received the Award of Arms; Caterina and Cailleach received Sable Sparrows 
Captain: Cailleach has been busy editing videos for various SCA projects 
Ayesha painted some of the scrolls given in recent Kingdom courts 
 
A&S Show and Tell: 
Ayesha: Working on scrolls from Beltane and for Protectorate 
Ellyn: Working on third warping on her inkle loom for the Protectorate Weaving Showcase 
Ragnar: Has been making aluminum shields 
Hu Zhen: Has been sewing recently. Found a paper on historical Chinese feather work. 
Emma: Took the recent thread-wrapped button class and has been making buttons. 
Sigridr: Also attended wrapped buttons class, and took Adena’s naalbinding class. Painted one 
of the scrolls for Protectorate. 
Baronowa Uliana: Learned softbound book binding. Made two journals for Protectorate prizes. 
 
From the Officers: 
 
Treasurer 
Balance $10,278.10 
Accepting applications for Financial Committee Members-at-Large. 
 
MoAS, Lady Ellyn O'Ronowe deGraye: 
Seeking feedback on possibilities for in-person A&S meetings. Please email her at 
moas@namron.ansteorra.org. 
 
Upcoming virtual classes: Recast of Master Cassius’s block printing class; Lady Ophelia will do 
a kumihimo class. Hoping for a beginners bookbinding class by Baronowa Uliana. 
 
She expressed her gratitude to the individuals who have been working on projects and teaching 
virtual classes. 
 
Missiles Marshals 
Working on Protectorate projects. Remind the populace that martial activities are at a full stop. 
Will implement new plans when open again. 



 
 
 
Webminister: 
New website design is live. Photos will be added as releases are obtained. 
There will be a “Storm the Website” challenge during Protectorate with a wooden propane box 
as the prize. Find all ten trinkets, take screenshots, and email them to the Webminister at 
webminister@namron.ansteorra.org​. The Order of Precedence is improved. Please notify  the 
Webminister or Herald (​herald@namron.ansteorra.org​) of additions, changes, etc. 
 
Seneschal: 
Financial Committee Members-at-Large and a couple of officer positions will be opening this 
weekend. 
 
From Their Excellencies Micolay and Uliana: 

● Principality Regalia Proposals are still being accepted. Several specific items are still 
needed. Updated information was sent to the email list on September 18, and posted in 
the Namron Facebook group at 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/namron/permalink/10157477192189249/?sfnsn=mo​.  

● Society has announced the SCA Membership Fund. Full details are at 
https://www.sca.org/news/establishing-the-membership-assistance-fund/ 

● Medieval Fair 2021 will be virtual. Please submit ideas for ways that we can participate 
to ​baron@namron.ansteorra.org​, ​baroness@namron.ansteorra.org​, or 
seneschal@namron.ansteorra.org​.  

● Feedback for virtual meeting ideas is requested. For November, we are hoping for an 
activity relating to thankfulness. 

● Election season- lots of strong opinions; we remind everyone to keep political posts out 
of baronial business and off of the baronial Facebook page. Be nice to each other. 

● Our social media admins do a lot of work. We can’t always be online. If you see 
something that shouldn’t be there, please use the report to admins option. 

 
From the Populace: 
Ayesha: Owen has returned to Namron and she thanks everyone who helped him move. 
Annabelle: Son Alan will be wed December 12, and plans to move back to Norman after his 
fiancee graduates. 
 
Protectorate XLIV: 
Seneschal for Koia Karasova, Event Steward 
Everything is proceeding according to schedule. Come have fun! Schedule is on the website. 
Koia is grateful to the many people who have joined in to plan and produce this event. 
 
Meeting closed by the Herald. 
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